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0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Attention: Mr. Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor District III

RE: Hospah #37 - X
McKinley Co., New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated June 10, 1970
and a conversation "via" telephone today with Jack Cook concerning
a "Packer Leakage Test" on our Hospah #37-X well.

As per telephone conversation, we will be recompleting the well this
next week with a retrievable packer. This work was necessitated as
it was established that communications between the Upper and Lower
Hospah sand producing formations existed.

Yours very truly,

TENNECO OIL COMPANY
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b/ A
C. W. Nance
District Production Superintendent
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